
What better way to welcome spring than with a refreshing walk in
nature? Residents recently headed to the local park to bask in the
sunshine, enjoy the blooming flowers, and listen to birdsong in the
gentle breeze. The air was filled with laughter, cheer, and the scent

of blossoms—a perfect reminder of life’s simple joys.
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One cozy afternoon, the lounge was filled with
the delightful clink of teacups and the hum of
happy conversations. Over warm brews and
sweet biscuits, stories flowed, and smiles

bloomed. It was a sweet slice of togetherness
that warmed us from the inside out.

“There is no trouble so great or grave that cannot be
much diminished by a nice cup of tea.” 

Our Penguin Day was a splash of
creativity and cuteness! Residents had a

wonderful time painting charming
penguins in snowy scenes. With laughter
echoing and brushes dancing, each

masterpiece was as unique as its artist—
adorable waddling friends brought to life

on canvas!



Fresh fruit, bright colours, and joyful chatter—our fruit salad session
was bursting with flavour and fun! Residents chopped and mixed their
way through bowls of berries, bananas, and more, sharing tasty bites

and even tastier memories.

“An apple a day keeps the doctor away… but a bowl of fruit
salad brings smiles all around!” – quoted by Christina.



What a toe-tapping treat! The talented
Chris filled the lounge with timeless tunes
and sing-along favourites, and the energy
was infectious. Smiles, dancing, and a whole
lot of humming made it an afternoon to

remember!
“Music can change the world because it

can change people.” 

Eggs, cards, bunnies, and more—our
Easter arts and crafts day was a
rainbow of imagination. Residents

reminisced about Easter
celebrations gone by while making
colourful new memories with paint,

glitter, and giggles.



Feathers flew, ribbons twirled, and glue sticks got a workout! Residents
unleashed their creativity during our Easter bonnet-making session,

crafting dazzling hats with flair and plenty of fun. The finished
masterpieces were truly something to behold!

“Creativity is contagious, pass it on.” 



Easter Monday brought with it joy, colour, and a
strong sense of community. With decorations galore
and sweet treats aplenty, we celebrated the season

of renewal in the best way—together.



Paintbrushes in hand and pastels on palette,

residents created beautiful springtime scenes
featuring bunnies, eggs, and blossoms. The art

room was alive with colour and cheer—and now
our hallways are too, thanks to these joyful

creations!



We celebrated several special birthdays with songs, candles,
and lots of love. Here’s to more memories, more joy, and

dreams that keep on growing!
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Message from the Manager

Announcing Our Employee of the Month Voting System! 🌟

We’re excited to introduce a fun new way to celebrate our

amazing staff! Starting now, you can nominate your star

employee for the Employee of the Month award. Simply write

your nomination and reason on the paper provided and drop

it in the ballot box at reception. 🗳️

Everyone is welcome to join in – residents, friends, families,

visitors, and staff! Let’s make this a community effort to

recognize the hard work and dedication of our wonderful

team. 🥳

Get your votes in and let’s see who shines the brightest this

month!


